
 

 

 

The Spanish National Securities Market Commission (CNMV) reminds shareholders of 

Banco de Sabadell, S.A. that, as a consequence of the submission on today’s date, 22 

September 2025, of the application for authorisation to amend the characteristics of the 

takeover bid for Banco de Sabadell, S.A. launched by Banco Bilbao Vizcaya Argentaria, 

S.A., which was authorised on 5 September 2025, pursuant to Article 31(4) of Spanish 

Royal Decree 1066/2007, of 27 July, on takeover bids, the acceptance period which was 

originally set between 8 September and 7 October 2025, both included, has been 

suspended. 

As soon as the resolution regarding the aforementioned application for authorisation of 

the modification is given, a new acceptance period shall be announced. 

 

  

This translation is provided for information purposes only and has no legal effect. The original Spanish 

version shall prevail in the event of any discrepancy. 
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